
DUKE POWERP COMPANY 
POWER BUILDING 

422 SOUTH CHURCH STREE , CHARLOTTE, N. C. 28242 

WILLIAM 0. PARKER,JR.  

VCp PRESIDENT TELEPHONE: AREA 704 

STEAM PRODUCTION September 28, 1981 373-4083 

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region II 
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100 cop 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Re: Oconee Nuclear Station 
I.E. Inspection Report 
50-269/81-18 
50-270/81-18 
50-287/81-18 

. Dear Mr. O'Reilly: 

My letter of September 8, 1981 transmitting Duke Power Company's response 

to the violation of the subject Inspection Report did not state the date of 

full compliance for the corrective actions taken. In order to supplement that 

response, this information is being provided. The referenced procedure was 

issued and the training was completed by August 21, 1981.  

Very truly yours, 

William 0. Parker, Jr.  
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